
ALLERGY UPDATE 
There has been a change in what 
food is allowed & not allowed in 

our afterschool classroom. 
YESCitrus/Oranges are now 

allowed.  Pineapples are now 
allowed. 

NOAll nut products, including 
peanut butter, are NOT 
ALLOWED. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Hello! My name is Jamie Hennick and I 
    am so excited to be able to join this  
    vibrant classroom for the rest of the school 
    year. I am originally from Connecticut,  
    went to Dickinson College in Pennsylvania 
    and just moved back east after working in 
    California for three years. I recently  
    finished two years of service with 
AmeriCorps (the “national” Peace Corps) where I worked 
in a K-8 school teaching phonics, reading comprehension 
and writing. During after school hours, I was a classroom 
teacher, working mainly with 4th/5th graders lessons in 
literacy, art, history and providing homework help. I also 
have been a youth track and field coach, camp counselor 
and swim instructor, working with kids ages 4-18. In my 
spare time, I love to read, write, paint, swim and watch 
movies. The amazing children in this class have shown me 
such positivity and kindness so far that I really am looking 
forward to getting to know them in the upcoming 
months! 

Information Zone 
IMPORTANT DATES 

• Early Release Day:  
Tuesday 3/11/14 

• Full Days: Friday 4/18,  
Tuesday 4/22 to Friday 4/25 

Family Involvement! You are a 
part of our program too!! 

Families please feel free to come in 
anytime to participate or observe.  

Please be courteous of the learning 
that’s going on.  We love to 

engage with families but also need 
to be focused on the kids learning. 

PLEASE REMEMBER 
Child Pick-Up—Our afterschool 
program closes at 5:55pm.  Any pick-
ups after 5:55pm will be issued a late 
fee.  As explained on the late fee 
form, there will be a $5 late fee issued 
to the child’s account for every 5 
minutes, or any fraction of those 5 
minutes. 
Absent Child—If your child will be 
absent from afterschool please call 
and let us know or leave a message  
at 617-349-6296. 
Red Trapezoid Table—This table is by 
the main door, next to the sign out 
sheet.  If we ever have kids work that 
is nameless or supplies/toys or 
leftover food that we no longer need, 
we will put them on this table for 
parents to take.  REMEMBER Please to 
be courteous that there are many 
families in our classroom & only take 
what you need. 
Questions/Concerns—If you ever 
have any questions or concerns never 
hesitate to contact us.  If needed, 
families can schedule a meeting with a 
site staff at any time.  You can reach 
us by phone or email 
tadamuska@cambridge.gov or  
sckelley@cambridgema.gov. 

Random 
Staff Fact 
Mr. Scott 

always has a 
candle lit 
when at 
home. 

New Staff Information 


